
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 11:37:24 AM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 3:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
HENK VANDERVELDE

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern,
We live at 
We are a retired couple and we are trying to control our hydro bill as much as possible. Many companies offer a
senior discount, never have I seen Hydro One show any consideration for people who have limited resources. If you
continue to raise the cost of living we will eventually be forced to make unattainable adjustments. It will certainly
affect our quality of life. We rent the home we live in and would love to stay here as long as it does not become
prohibitive!

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



